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Statement on the situation in the Ukraine
24-Feb-2022

We are shocked and saddened by recent events in the Ukraine. At this point in time, our focus is the safety of our employees.
At the same time, mitigating actions for maintaining our operational integrity are currently being assessed for both the Ukraine and Russia, both important markets for Grundfos.  
We are also following up on any new regulatory decisions, such as sanctions, and will comply.
It is too early to tell how this situation will affect our business.
Facts:
· Grundfos has a sales company with approx. 30 employees in the Ukraine
· Grundfos has a sales company and a factory - and approx. 500 employees in Russia


	QUICK LINKS – Get the latest news and information from Grundfos.

	Read more of the latest updates from Grundfos.
	www.grundfos.com/news

	Access our press-kit, or download images of Grundfos people, locations and products.
	www.grundfos.com/press-kit

	Get in touch! We’re happy to help with questions and enquiries from journalists and the media.
	www.grundfos.com/press-office
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